

REVISION 1 FOR MID-TERM TEST

LISTENING

Section 1: Listen to the recording and fill in the blanks with NO MORE THAN 3 WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

It was (1) _____ in the morning, and suddenly I woke up. I heard a noise. I got out of the bed and (2) _____ downstairs. There (3) _____ a light on in the living room. I listened carefully. I could hear two men speaking very quietly. 'Burglars!' I thought. 'Two burglars!' Immediately I ran back upstairs and (4) _____. I was really frightened. Fortunately, the police arrived quickly. They opened the front door and went into the living room. Then they (5) _____ upstairs to find me. "It's all right now, sir", they explained, "we turned the television off for you".

Section 2: Listen Andrea talking to Rob about a trip to the beach. Answer the questions with NO MORE THAN 3 WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

6. Who is going to the beach with them?
7. What does Rob think is the best transport for their day trip?
8. What will Andrea bring?
9. How much will Andrea have to pay for her train ticket?
10. Where will they meet?

READING

Section 1: Read the following letter and fill in the blanks with NO MORE THAN 3 WORDS AND/ OR A NUMBER.

Dear Christina,

How are you? I'm going to have the first horse- riding lesson 'tomorrow and I'm really pleased about it! Mum's going to drive me to the riding school because I can't get there by bus. The riding school is bigger than the one you go to. They've of over thirty horses so I can ride a different one next week if I want to.

I've got a new pair of riding trousers and a hard hat, but I need to buy boots. For tomorrow's lesson I'm going to borrow some and See how they feel. How much did your boots cost? Write and tell me soon.

Love,

Maggie.

Summary

Maggie is writing to (11) _____ to tell her about the horse-riding lesson tomorrow. She is going to the riding school by (12) _____ not by (13) _____. There are over (14) _____ horses there, so she can ride a different one next week if she wants to. She has got new riding trousers and a hard hat but she needs new (15) _____ so she asks Christina to tell her the price of her boots.

Section 2: Read the following passage and fill in the blanks with NO MORE THAN 3 WORDS AND/ OR A NUMBER.

The Coca Cola beverage was invented by pharmacist John Stith Pemberton in 1886. The formula and brand were bought in 1889 by Asa Candler who incorporated the CocaCola Company in 1892. In 1916, the company began manufacturing its famous bottle, which remains the signature shape of CocaCola today. In 1928, Robert Woodruff, who was the company's president at that time, led the expansion of CocaCola overseas when introducing the CocaCola to the Olympic Games for the first time.

In the 1960s the company decided to expand its product range with Fanta, Sprite and Fresca. The company's presence worldwide was growing rapidly and year after year CocaCola found a home in more and more places in the world. As for today, CocaCola has grown to be the world's most famous brand, with more than 1.4 billion beverage servings sold each day.

16. When was the company established?
17. What does it produce?
18. When did Coca Cola first manufacture its famous bottle?
19. When was Coca Cola first introduced to the Olympic Games'?
20. Which products of Coca Cola were expanded in the 1960s?

